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5th May 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
 
 
 
 
 
We currently have Nursery and Reception places for September 2023. There is some space in other year 
groups. To book a tour of our wonderful school, please get in touch on 02476 392318. There is a free story 
book for every child who brings an adult to look around and meet the team. 
 
Year 6 have their SATs tests next week and would appreciate you keeping them in your thoughts. Year 2 
will take their SATs week commencing 15th May. Year 1 will have a phonics screening check and Year 4, a 
multiplication check after the half-term holiday.  
 
The children have been learning about the coronation of King Charles III on 6th May. King Charles 
succeeded to the throne on the death of his mother - Queen Elizabeth II - on 8th September 2022. They 
have learned that the coronation is the ceremony at which Charles will be crowned king and that the 
traditions of the coronation date back hundreds of years and every coronation has taken place in 
Westminster Abbey in London since 1066.  

Ansley Village Gardening Club have asked our children to design a picture to commemorate the 
Coronation. The children with the best entries have been asked to attend a special Tree Planting Ceremony 
Sunday 7th May in Ansley Recreational Ground at 12 noon. Well done Acer Y1, Paisley Y2, Jack Y2, Selina 
and Chanel in Y6. 

We will have a picnic to celebrate the Coronation on Friday 12th May with the children. They are welcome 
to bring some snacks, sweets or a picnic for after their dinner and we will play some games on the field. 
The children are welcome to dress as royalty or in red, white and blue. There is no charge for this. 
 
Merits  
Well done to all those children who have gone over and above. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EYFS Ivy 

Year 1 Alice 

Year 2 Aaliyah 

Year 3/4 Autumn-Rose 

Year 5/6 Chanel 

Headteacher Award Klara 
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Attendance 
Well done to those indivduals who attend everyday. 
 
  
Our target is       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday 17th May 
Y2 and Y5/6 have the opportunity to visit Coventry transport museum as part of their topic work. Letters 
will go out next week. This is an interactive, hands-on, multi-sensory experience, focusing on the Coventry 
Transport Museum’s collection of British vehicles on the planet and tells the story of a city which changed 
the world through transport. Letters will go out next week.  
 
Please have a lovely bank holiday weekend and we look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Jeans and Staff 

96% 

Star Class 
Year 4 96% 

Whole 
School 

Attendance 
87.92 % 


